
    

	
	
	
	

FINANCIAL	POLICY		
	

Thank	you	for	choosing	Roaring	Fork	Oral	Surgery	and	Dental	Implants.		Our	team	is	committed	
to	providing	financing	options	that	work	with	your	budget	so	you	can	get	the	care	that	you	need.			
	

§ The	cost	of	your	treatment	plan	is	presented	at	the	time	of	your	consultation.		If	you	are	
receiving	treatment	on	the	same	day	as	your	consultation,	we	will	present	the	cost	of	your	
proposed	treatment	prior	to	your	procedure.			

	
§ Payment	is	due	in	full	at	the	time	of	service	unless	a	written	Financial	Agreement	has	been	

made	between	you	and	the	Practice.		We	accept	cash,	checks,	credit	cards,	debit	cards,	
and	HSA	cards.			
	

§ We	also	accept	CareCredit.			
	

§ If	you	are	unable	to	pay	in	full	we	offer	in-office	payment	plans.		A	Financial	Agreement	will	
be	put	 in	place	prior	your	procedure.	 	 If	you	set	up	a	payment	plan	with	our	office	 the	
following	terms	will	apply:	
	

§ A	minimum	of	50%	of	the	total	cost	of	treatment	is	due	the	day	of	your	procedure.	
§ The	 remaining	 balance	will	 be	made	 in	monthly	 installments	 over	 a	 period	 of	 3	

months	or	6	months.	
§ Monthly	payments	will	be	made	using	a	credit	or	debit	card.		Cash	or	check	may	not	

be	used	for	monthly	payments.	
§ A	 card	 number	will	 be	 kept	 on	 file	 and	 payments	will	 be	 automatically	 charged	

monthly	for	the	duration	of	your	payment	plan.			
§ If	 your	 account	 is	 not	 paid	 off	 in	 full	 by	 the	 date	 specified	 in	 your	 Financial	

Agreement	the	balance	on	your	account	will	be	sent	to	collections.		
	

INSURANCE	
We	are	considered	an	out-of-network	provider	with	all	insurance	carriers.		Many	insurance	
plans	have	out-of-network	benefits,	and	we	will	file	your	claim	as	a	courtesy	at	the	time	of	
your	visit.		Your	insurance	contract	exists	solely	between	you	and	your	insurance	carrier	
and	we	are	not	responsible	for	the	limitations	and	exclusions	determined	by	your	plan.	
	
Any	payments	made	by	your	insurance	carrier	will	be	sent	to	our	office.		If	the	combined	
payments	from	you	and/or	your	insurance	carrier	result	in	a	positive	balance	(credit)	on	
your	account,	you	will	be	refunded	the	overpayment.	


